
IMPORTANT MESSAGE 
 

PLEASE ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THIS ADDENDUM ON THE BID COVER SHEET. 

 

 
CITY OF NAPLES 

PURCHASING DIVISION 
CITY HALL, 735 8TH STREET SOUTH 

NAPLES, FLORIDA   34102 
PH: 239-213-7100     FX: 239-213-7105 

 
ADDENDUM NUMBER 2 

 
 
 
  
 
 

THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION IS HEREBY INCORPORATED INTO,  
AND MADE AN OFFICIAL PART OF THE ABOVE REFERENCED BID. 

 
Below please find Bid clarifications.   
 
The following written questions have been submitted: 
  

Can you specify how the water is to be removed from the existing filters? Will the City drain the 
tanks allowing the contractor to remove the media and porous plates? 

 
Answer:  The City will allow the filter to drain. Boards will be put in place to stop the incoming water; 
there may be some leakage but will do what we can to stop as much as possible.   
 

NOTIFICATION 
DATE: 

 
01/01/13 
  

BID TITLE: 

Wastewater Treatment Plant Filter 
Rehabilitation 

BID NUMBER: 

 
009/13 

BID OPENING DATE & TIME: 

 
 01/09/13  

2:00PM 
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